
 

Freddie Mac Announces Additional Multifamily PC Prefix 

July 1, 2014 

Beginning July 1, 2014, Freddie Mac will issue 55-Day Multifamily PCs under the following prefix: 

• WA: Multifamily 55-Day PC 
 
 

Please contact Investor Inquiry at 800-336-3672 or Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com if you have any questions. 

 


